
 

   



 

  



 

Dear Friends, 

On Saturday October 7th members of our 

PCC, LLMs and ALMs gathered at Whalley 

Abbey to spend a day together thinking 

and reflecting on our parish.  Now we are 

settled into ‘2 Homes 1 Family’ we began 

to think of our strengths and weaknesses 

as a parish and discern what our 

priorities should be over the next twelve 

months, three years and five years. 

The image the leader of the day, the Revd Fleur Green, gave us was to 

view our parish as a tree, prompting questions: 

• how deep are our roots; 

• are we healthy, do we bear good fruit; 

• are we good for our environment;  

• does anything require pruning; 

• are we producing new saplings. 

Overall it was thought we were doing OK in all these areas.  Our main 

challenges concern growth, impacting our environment and producing 

new saplings whilst our greatest strengths are that we have deep roots 

and bear some good fruit. 

We further reflected on where the gaps are in our mission as a parish 

and what were the headline issues we needed to put energy into. 

The PCC is now beginning to discuss the issues and ideas raised to 

prioritise were we need to particularly focus and they have already 

resolved to include a summary of each PCC meeting in the Magazine so 

everyone is more aware of what is happening and what is being 

discussed and considered. 



 

If you have any thoughts which may assist the PCC discussions and 

future planning please do speak to one of the members. 

And one thing Fleur underlined was that this exercise is not about 

creating jobs the clergy have to add to our to do list, but that they are 

areas everyone should be involved in progressing. 

Yours in Christ,  

 

 

 

Sermon Series – Worship for Everyone 

Starting on Sunday 29th October and for the next month we will be 

following the theme of 'Worship for Everyone' in our sermons.  We will 

be considering what the bible has to say to us about the worship 

offered by the whole church family.  

5Mike Chesterton, from Home for Good, an agency seeking 'to ensure 

that every child and young person has the home they need', will be our 

guest preacher at our Parish Communion at St John on 5th November 

which links to our sermon series. 

 

Discipleship Group 

Our Discipleship Group is following the “Shining Like Stars” course this 

month, it is a follow on from “A New Community” which the members 

have been studying before the summer break.   

Shining Like Stars is a study which helps Christians understand how God 

intends us to live in this world. 



 

It focusses on what it means to live as effective Christian disciples in the 

midst of the challenges of daily life, and its aim is to equip people to live 

with compassion and integrity as Christians in the community and in the 

workplace.  

All are welcome to join the course whether or not you were part of the 

previous group. 

The group meets at 7pm on Tuesday evenings at 111 Shepherd Road. 

Please email jacquibrisco1@gmail.com or speak to a member of the 

clergy team for more information. 

 

Jacqui Briscoe - Licensed Lay Minister (LLM) 

Nick was pleased to welcome Jacqui 

to the Ministry Team back in May 

when she was relicensed as an LLM 

to our Parish.  She was first licensed 

as a Reader, as they were known 

then, in 2006 in Middlewich.  Jacqui 

held many volunteer roles whilst in 

the Chester Diocese including 

Chaplaincy supporting the farming 

community, in nursing homes and a 

sheltered housing complex.  She 

took many funerals over that period; 

and also led Alpha Courses for 14 

years leading and supporting many 

people to come to Christ. 

Jacqui was sent to Sunday School as 

a youngster, not particularly 

engaging with the Christian message 
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but loved the singing and so rather than feeling forced to attend, quite 

enjoyed it.  There was a big gap between Sunday School and when 

eventually Jacqui gave her life to Jesus at the age of 30 in the local 

Pentecostal Church, where she worshiped for 10 years and thought that 

was going to be her church forever.  Sadly, the Pastor moved on and 

without a leader the church declined, which meant Jacqui and Rob, her 

husband, moved to the Anglican Church in Hartford.  At St Johns there 

was an active Men’s Fellowship which Rob got involved in and they 

were greatly encouraged and felt at home there. 

Their move to Lytham sort of just happened.  There was no great plan 

to move to the area.  They had lived in their previous home for over 38 

years, but things were changing in their area and so two years ago, they 

put their house up for sale.  A friend asked where they were moving to, 

to which they replied, ‘we don’t know’.  The friend mentioned that he 

had some friends who had just moved to Lytham and they loved it.  

Jacqui and Rob came to visit and fell in love with the area.  They started 

looking for a house, and where they are now in Shepherd Road just felt 

so right.  They really believed God was leading them in their decision to 

move here. 

They started attending St Cuthberts 18 months ago; Jacqui led our Bible 

Study on Philippians and is now leading our Discipleship Course.  She is a 

great asset to the Team and we look forward to her sharing her gifts, 

knowledge and experience with us all.  Jacqui loves to chat and will talk 

to anyone and is very welcoming to anyone new who happens to come 

through our church doors. 

Its great to have you on board Jacqui and Rob.  Thank you for coming to 

Lytham.  

 

  



 

Confirmation 

Confirmation is a commitment Christians make to 

be disciples of Christ closely associated with 

Baptism.  Most people are Baptised as a baby or 

young child and their parents and godparents 

make promises on their behalf.  Confirmation is a 

completion of this, for many it is an opportunity to publicly profess their 

faith and receive the Laying on of Hands by a Bishop. 

The clergy are currently working with year 5 at our school this term and 

inviting the pupils to come forward to be Confirmed.  If any others aged 

9 to 99 are also interested in being Confirmed please speak to Emma or 

Nick. 

Our Confirmation Service this year is on Sunday 3rd December at 

10:15am at St John’s with Bishop Jill. 

 

Revd Peter Law-Jones 

For the past couple years, since moving back to St Annes in his 

retirement, Peter has been part of our ministry team here at JC Lytham.  

However, he has now decided to stand back from this role.  We have 

appreciated his support as he has presided at Communion services and 

conducted funerals. 

Peter has been an asset to our ministry team and we are sorry to say 

goodbye to him.  We are though very thankful for his recent ministry 

amongst us and hope he stays in touch. 

  



 

Christmas Through The Keyhole 

A new and exciting venture is coming to JC Lytham!  On 7-9th December, 

we will be holding a Christmas trail in St 

John’s Church.  Christmas Through the 

Keyhole is a multi-sensory trail for all ages 

that leads groups of children and adults on a 

journey around the church, through ‘rooms’ 

of characters from the nativity story, each 

time looking through the keyhole to ask, 

“Who would live in a place like this?” 

Participants will visit Mary’s house, the Shepherds’ field, the Wise Men’s 

tent, and Joseph’s workshop, before setting out on a journey to find the 

baby Jesus. 

On Thursday 7th and Friday 8th December, groups from Lytham C of E 

and Hall Park (with a drop-in from Bishop Philip) will join us during the 

day to embark on their journey. 

On Saturday 9th December, the trail will be open for anyone in the 

community to come and join in. The regular coffee morning will look a 

little different that day. There will still be refreshments available, but 

there will also be the opportunity to join in with the trail, to engage in 

Christmas themed crafts, and to see how we as a church are engaging 

with the children and families of Lytham. Please do come along and 

support it. 

Before then, WE NEED YOUR HELP! 

We need to furnish these rooms to make them look as authentic as 

possible. At the back of both churches there are photographs of these 

spaces as they have been set up in other churches and a list of possible 

items that we need to source to furnish them. Look at the pictures, and 

scan the list, and have a look around your homes to see if there is 



 

anything you can loan us to make the spaces sing! We will especially be 

looking for earthenware, fabrics, and rustic tools. 

We also need VOLUNTEERS!  

The trail culminates with a live action scene. Could you be Mary? 

Joseph? A Shepherd? A Wise Man? An innkeeper? There are very few 

lines to remember, and a full script will be provided.  

Can you volunteer your time to be a host – welcoming school groups 

and making refreshments? 

Can you help with set up and take down? 

This is a Parish event and all of us are needed to make it a resounding 

success and an event that will be remembered by the children and the 

community for years to come. 

Any offers of help please contact Emma at emma@jclytham.church or 

pop your name and contact number on a piece of paper to give to 

Emma or Nick when you see them. 

 

Hello from everyone at Lytham Church of England Primary 

School! 

I hope you all had a peaceful, enjoyable and relaxing summer. Back in 

July, we said an emotional goodbye to our Y6 children who moved on to 

their new high schools. We’re going to miss these amazing children but 

we know that they are going to make a positive impact in their new 

schools. As our older children have moved on, we have gained a lot of 

new faces at Lytham. The four year olds in our new Reception Class 

have settled in extremely well as have our three year olds in our 

Nursery class.  Mrs Ready is settling into her role as SENCo and Miss 

Rothney and Miss Phillips are enjoying getting to know their new 

children in Y4 and Y5.  
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The children have come back to school with their batteries fully 

recharged and are working their socks off! The autumn term is always a 

busy time with lots of exciting events. We all thoroughly enjoyed the 

Harvest Service which was partly led by our Y6 children and we were 

overwhelmed by the generosity of our families with the donations for 

charity. We enjoyed taking part in Education Sunday too.  

Reading continues to be a priority in school and there was great 

excitement when the Library Bus arrived and children could have a turn 

on the bus to choose new books for our library.  We are currently 

sorting out our reading books to ensure that they are all of the highest 

quality for the children. It’s a big job but our focus is on fostering a love 

of reading for pleasure so we’re all rolling up our sleeves and getting 

busy sorting and cataloguing our books.  

Our Y6 children took part in Bikeability training in September and it was 

lovely to celebrate with them as they were commended for taking part 

in the training so enthusiastically! Speaking of celebrations, did I 

mention that we were awarded a Gold Award at the Lytham in Bloom 

Presentation Evening for our School Gardens…… 

We have welcomed lots of families to our open days but we always love 

the opportunity to show off our school so please do spread the word if 

you know of anyone whose child will be starting school in September 

2024.  

The vision we have for our children is for them to grow to be Disciples 

of Jesus and as such our Christian Values permeate all that we do.  

I hope you’ve enjoyed reading about the times we share at Lytham 

Church of England School; we remain grateful that so many people pray 

so faithfully for our school community.  

Love, prayers & best wishes, 

Amanda Wooldridge 

 Head teacher 



 

Remembrance Sunday 

Sunday November 12th is Remembrance Sunday this year and as in 

recent years we will be holding our Communion Service at 9am in both 

churches.  This enables us to join with rest of the Lytham community for 

an Act of Remembrance at the War Memorial in the Market Square for 

10:45am. 

There will also be an Act of Remembrance at the War Memorial outside 

the Church Hall at 10:55am on Saturday 11th November. 

 

RNLI Service  

This years RNLI service will be at St Cuthbert’s on 

Sunday 10th December at 10:15am.  This will be a joint 

service and there will be more 

details in the December Magazine. 

 

 

Mothers Union 

Our next meeting is on Thurs. 9th November at 2.30pm in church when 

we welcome Canon Brian Mayne whose talk will be 'Encycling Lives'.  

 

The Christmas Lunch is on Sat. 9th December at Lytham Hall at. 

12.30pm for 1.00pm lunch. The cost is £22.50 payable at the Nov. 

meeting by cheque if possible but we do need to add more names to 

the list if we can go ahead with this event.    Margaret Fisher  

 



 

Parish Giving Scheme 

Over the summer we concentrated on how the members of our parish 

give of their money and time.  Following magazine articles, sermon 

themes and letters we are beginning to see a response, though we have 

to report it has been slower than we had hoped. 

There have been less than 30 pledges but the average pledge is £55 per 

month for which we wish to say thank you.  Whilst feeling the response 

is at one level disappointing, at another it is really encouraging. 

As our new Parish bank account is open and working the individual bank 

accounts for St John the Divine at HSBC, and St Cutherts at Barclays and 

Virgin Money, will be closing in the near future.  Our Planned Giving 

Officers will be writing to those who have been giving to the individual 

bank accounts asking them to join the Parish Giving Scheme. 

May we continue to encourage anyone 

who has not responded yet to think 

seriously about giving regularly to our 

parish which after all is a way of saying 

thank you to God for His generosity to us. 

If you follow this QR code with your 

smartphone or tablet it will explain how 

the Parish Giving Scheme works and help 

you to set up regular gifts or even make a 

one off donation. 

 

 

 



 

Message from the Bishop of Balckburn 

Diocesan Synod heard a powerful Presidential 

Address from Bishop Philip last weekend, with 

the theme of reconciliation, in which he dared 

us all to pray for five years of consecutive 

growth as a Diocese. 

Before a busy Synod agenda got under way, 

Bishop Philip said: "We are part of a Diocese 

that is showing a level of missional and 

strategic coherence that is likely soon to attract tens of millions of 

pounds of investment from the national church. 

"We have a Parish renewal programme that is turning round ministries 

and bringing people to faith. We have a team of clergy and lay leaders 

who almost all share a desire to grow their congregations, not because 

they want to keep an institution alive but because their own faith in 

Jesus means that genuinely long for others to have the same and 

we have remarkable ministry in our schools and chaplaincies. 

He continued: "Our greatest shared fear must surely be that our 

missional coherence is undermined by what is happening in the church 

nationally. 

"So, in the midst of all that, let’s hold up the cross. Let us commit 

ourselves anew to holding up the cross as we proclaim the Gospel, serve 

the poor, live lives of self-giving love and offer the world the sacraments 

of the Church. 

Warming to his theme, Bishop Philip added: "This is the dare. What if 

we did this: The latest data is that between 2021 and 2022 the regularly 

weekly attendance in churches across the Diocese grew, even though 



 

very few of you were as yet including new local congregations in the 

data. That growth came from churches of every tradition. 

"What if we committed ourselves to praying for five years of 

consecutive growth as a Diocese? 

"Bishop Jill has coined the phrase, 'mutual missioning'; that's the desire 

to work in harmony for the sake of the mission of the Church. 

"In the midst of national storms, may we dare to go on ministering and 

declaring the cross together in the Spirit’s power for the benefit of the 

people of Lancashire." 

 

From the Registers 

Baptisms 

24th September  Oscar Callum Moore 
15th October  Wilfred Robert Davidson 
22nd October   Daisy May Halliday 
 

Weddings 

23rd September Helen Lloyd and Robert Van 

30th September Anna Barrell and Andrew Chamberlain 

14th October   Aidan Parr and Alisha Galloway 

28th October   James Walmsley and Alex Dalton 

 

The Cenotaph 

November is the month when we particularly remember the dead of 

both world wars and later conflicts. Remembrance Day is 11 November 

because it was at the eleventh hour of the eleventh day of the eleventh 

month that the guns fell silent and all fighting ceased at the end of 



 

World War I — the Great War, as it was known in the years before 

World War II. Strictly speaking, 11 November 1918 was an Armistice: 

legally, the end of the war did not come until 1919 with the Treaty of 

Versailles. So, some memorials give the dates of the war as 1914-19, 

although it is more usual simply to count the years of fighting, 1914-18. 

There was a great parade in London in 1919 to mark the end of the war, 

and as part of the ceremonial the 15,000 troops marched past and 

saluted a tall wooden structure that had been erected in the middle of 

Whitehall: the forerunner of the present Cenotaph. Its austere design, 

by the distinguished architect Sir Edward Lutyens, depicted a tomb-

chest resting on top of a rectangular pylon — a tall supportive structure 

diminishing as it rises, an architectural echo of the structure marking 

the gateway of an Egyptian temple. It was originally conceived as a 

temporary structure just for the ceremony. But its simplicity and dignity 

caught the mood of the moment: more than a million people visited the 

site within a week of the parade, and there was almost immediately a 

demand for it to be rebuilt in permanent form. Action quickly followed: 

Lutyens made hardly any changes, apart from adding a degree of 

curvature (entasis), and the erection of the Cenotaph as we know it, 

built of Portland stone, began in May 1920. It was unveiled by King 

George V on 11 November 1920, in a ceremony that was combined with 

the repatriation from the Western Front of the body of the Unknown 

Soldier, to be laid in honour in Westminster Abbey.  

The word Cenotaph comes from the Greek and means ‘empty tomb’. As 

a war memorial, it symbolises the absence of those who were killed, 

since most of the dead were buried close to where they fell, identified 

or unidentified, or were in some cases never recovered at all. Because, 

in its form, it is a cenotaph, an empty tomb, rather than some more 

usual memorial monument, it speaks of the individual loss even at the 

same time as its grandeur, austerity and location make it national. It was 



 

rededicated in 1946 to include the dead of the Second World War, and 

since then it has also come to memorialise the British dead of later 

conflicts, although, of course, when it was first erected, it 

commemorated the dead not just of Britain, but of the whole of the 

Empire, then at its peak. On each of the narrower sides, on the second 

tier below the tomb-chest, there is a laurel wreath. These echo the 

wreath, which we cannot see, on top of the tomb-chest. The only 

inscriptions are ‘The Glorious Dead’ and, in Roman numerals, the dates 

of the two World Wars, WW I above the wreath and WW II on the sides. 

On one long side the flags are the RAF Ensign, Union Flag and Red 

Ensign, and on the other the Blue Ensign, Union Flag and White Ensign. 

The absence of any Christian symbolism on the monument was 

criticised by some at the time, but it is the simple universality that gives 

the Cenotaph its power.    Joyce Hill 

 

Novembers Quiz - Bible Locations: Can you place them? 
 

Devices of the present day allow us access to masses of information 

without even leaving the comforts of home. Within very short times and 

simply by pressing keyboard buttons, search engines such as Google can 

provide details on all manner of facts, events, and much more. Think on 

‘Knowledge is power’ [Scientia potentia est] usually attributed to Francis 

Bacon from his Meditationes Sacrae of 1597. 

A more traditional, customised store of knowledge can be found on the 

shelves of one’s bookcase. Cryptically, Sir Terry Pratchett considered 

that ‘A store of good books is just a genteel Black Hole that knows how 

to read.’ Accumulated down the years, I have volumes on science 

subjects, theology, geography, biographies, dictionaries, crosswords, 

crime thrillers and quizzes; essentially a selection which reflects my 

professional and personal interests.  



 

Recently, it was by chance that I spotted A Bible Masterquiz compiled by 

Keith A Mason [Triangle SPCK, pub. 1984], a collection of five hundred 

questions to test Bible knowledge. This small hidden gem prompted me 

to choose Bible Locations as this month’s subject. For assistance in 

answering, I have added book, chapter and verse to some of the forty 

questions, but have Bible and Google at the ready!                                                                          

David Matthews 

 

 1.  To which land was Jesus taken in order that his life might be  

       saved from King Herod? 

 2.  Where did Jesus live as a boy? 

 3.  Where did Jesus perform his first miracle? 

 4.  In which land did Jesus preach during the first year of his 

       teaching? 

 5.  Where did Jesus talk with a woman by a well? 

 6.  In which area did Jesus preach during the second year of his  

       teaching? 

 7.  At which pool in Jerusalem did Jesus heal a man who could  

       not walk? 

 8.  To which other pool in Jerusalem did Jesus send a blind man 

       to wash? 

 9.  At which place in Galilee did Jesus raise to life a widow’s son? 

10. At which place did Jesus raise Lazarus to life? 

11. Name the place where Jesus was crucified, and give the meaning 

       of the name. 

12. Where was Zacchaeus when he climbed a tree to get a better 

        view of Jesus? 

13. From which city did the disciples Philip, Peter and Andrew come? 

14. In which Greek city were followers of Christ first called  

       ‘Christians’? [Acts 11.26] 

15. In which city was Lydia of Thyatira, a seller of purple cloth,  

       converted to Christianity? [Acts 16.13-15] 

16. At which landmark was St Paul when he preached to the  



 

       Athenians? [Acts 17.22] 

17. What was to be their destination when Paul left Corinth  

       with Aquila and Priscilla? [Acts 18.18] 

18. In which city did Paul encounter worshippers of Diana/Artemis? 

       [Acts 19.27] 

19. To which church was Paul writing when he referred to the 

       people as foolish, and asked who had bewitched them?  

20. On which island was John when he wrote the Book of  

       The Revelation? 

21. The believers in which city are described in Revelation as being 

       lukewarm? [Rev. 3.16] 

22. Upon which mountains did Noah’s ark come to rest after the 

       flood? [Gen. 8.4] 

23. In Genesis, we are told how men planned to build a tower.  

       What was it called, and in which land was it situated? 

24. Whose wife was turned into a pillar of salt for looking back? 

25. Where did Abraham take Isaac to be sacrificed? [Gen. 22.2] 

26. Which land inside Egypt was given to Jacob and his sons by  

       Pharaoh? [Gen. 47.6] 

27. My footprints can easily be seen in the sands of the River Nile, 

       Midian and the Red Sea. Who am I? 

28. On which mountain was Moses when he saw the burning bush? 

29. How did God lead the children of Israel through the wilderness,  

       so that they could travel both by day and by night? [Exod. 13.21] 

30. The children of Israel made themselves a golden image of which 

       animal in Moses’ absence? [Exod. 32.4]  

31. Moses’ second wife was from which country? [Num. 12.1] 

32. From which mountain did Balaam plan to curse the Israelites?  

       [Num. 23.13,14] 

33. On which mountain was Moses when he saw Canaan, the 

       Promised Land, for the first and only time? [Deut. 32.49] 

34. At which place in Judah did Samson battle the Philistines and kill 

       1,000 men with the jawbone of a donkey? [Judges 15.16,17] 



 

35. Where is the valley in which Samson’s beloved, Delilah, lived? 

       [Judges 16.4-7] 

36. Who was the first king of Israel? 

37. Go to Gilead, travel to Jordan then to Zarephath. Whose 

        footprints are in the sand? [1Kings 17.1-9] 

38. Over which kingdom did Nebuchadnezzar rule? [Daniel 1.1] 

39. Where did God tell Jonah to go and to call the people to  

       repentance? [Jonah 1.2] 

40. Where did Jonah go to find a ship to Tarshish? [Jonah 1.3] 

Answers will appear in the next issue. 

 

QUIZ QUESTIONS FOR OCTOBER 

History: It’s in the past, but you can’t let it go: Answers 

1. St Luke, 2. Six, 3. Houses of Lancaster and York, 4. John Paul II, 1982, 

5. Napoleon Bonaparte, 6. The British Library, 7. Margaret Thatcher, 

Theresa May, Liz Truss, 8. Manchester and Liverpool, 9. Spain,  

10. 2014, 11. Augustine, 12. Manchester, 13. Enigma, 14. Labour Party, 

15. Eleanor of Aquitaine, 16. The Peasants’ Revolt, 17. John Wycliffe, 18. 

1987, 19. Winchester, 20. Catherine of Aragon, Anne of Cleves, 21. The 

Venerable Bede, 22. Juno Beach, 23. Hyde Park, 24. True, 25. Charles II, 

26. Warkworth Castle, 27. Belfast, 28. 1901, 29. Edward VI, 30. False, 

31. King Offa, 32. Archbishop Thomas Becket, 33. William of Ockham, 

34. The IRA, 35. Harbouring Catholic priests, 36. Balaclava, 37. 

Manchester United, 38. True, 39. 1918, 40. At the bottom! 

 

  



 

What goes on each week at JC Lytham  

Sunday 

8.30am Holy Communion at St Cuthbert 1st & 3rd,  

at St John 2nd & 4th Sunday of the 

month and 5th as announced 

10.15am Morning Service at both 

churches (except the 1st Sunday 

when it’s a joint service) 

10:15am Sunday School on the 1st 

and 3rd Sundays term time 

6pm Evening Prayer on 2nd Sunday 

at St Cuthbert 

Wednesday 

9.45am Bertie Bear Toddler Group in the Parish Hall on Church Road – 

term-time only 

11am Holy Communion at St Cuthbert 

Thursday 

9.30am Community Craft Group in St 

Cuthberts  

Saturday 

10am Open Church both churches 

10am Coffee Mornings 

• 2nd Saturday of the month at 

St John     

• 4th Saturday of the month at St Cuthbert 



 

The Parish Hall  - For more info call 01253 736488 

Tuesday   9am-3pm Tumble Tots – 

Tumbletotslynz@hotmail.com 

 6pm-7pm Beavers (term time) 

 7pm-9pm Scouts (term time) 

Wednesday 9.30am-11.30am Bertie Bear Group (term time) 

1.45pm-4pm Over 50’s Table Tennis    

7pm-8pm Pilates with Georgia – 07875590724 

Thursday 5pm-6pm Rainbows (term time)  

6.30 -7.30pm  Brownies (term time) 

Saturday  25th November - Table Top Sale 
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Creating quality dwellings in Lytham 

www.windmillhomes.co.uk 

Telephone:  
01253 736601 

nicola@windmillgroup.org.uk 
 

 

We are able to professionally repair all makes of vehicle and can 
provide free advice on all insurance/private work.  We have been 

building our business steadily since 1980.  Today you will find us offering 
an exceptional service to the Fylde Coast and surrounding 

areas.  Situated at Blackpool Enterprise Zone at Blackpool Airport. 

Please go to www.arcblackpool.co.uk to find our easy to get to location 
with ample parking available.  Please call our customer service advisors 

on 01253 347600. 
 

 

 
 

FYLDE COAST ARC LTD 

For all your accident 
repair needs. 

 

http://www.windmillhomes.co.uk/
mailto:nicola@windmillgroup.org.uk
http://www.arcblackpool.co.uk/


 

 

CHRIS DANBY 
MONUMENTAL SCULPTOR 

MEMORIALS OF DISTINCTION 

New Memorials 

Additional Inscriptions 

Cleaned and Renovated 

 
1 Keilder Court, Lytham, FY8 4TN 

Telephone:   (01253) 735547 
Mobile Number: 07999076534 

www.chrisdanbymemorials.co.uk 
email:  chris@chrisdanbymemorials.co.uk 

 

http://www.chrisdanbymemorials.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mature Living at its best 

In this luxurious St Annes development, we take care of all your daily hassles; property, 

maintenance and security issues, leaving you free to enjoy your life as you choose. We 

have a beautiful Lounge and Restaurant serving delicious meals prepared daily by our 

Links View chef, 24/7 on site Duty Manager support, guest suite, laundry room, small 

shop, sensory room and gym, hobby room and library all on site. We also have 2 lifts 

for easy access to all floors. 

 

 

If you would like a tour, or would like to call in for a chat, please 

contact us on 01253 721678. 

Links View  
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Home Life 

Where Care 

Matters 
 

Whether you need personal care, assistance 24/7 or just an 

hour to two Calvan and Mandy are here to help, contact 

07443 607143. 

Service options are flexible and customisable. 

We are professional caregivers and are ready to help you 

with the following: 

Medication   Companionship 

Laundry   Bathing & Dressing 

Shopping/Errands Grooming & Hygiene 

Meal preparation  Toileting care 

Assistance   Nutrition/Hydration    

Plus so much more. Locally operated, reasonable rates, 

references available and CRB checked. 
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The Ministry Team 

Vicar:    Revd Nick Wells   01253 279676 
 
Mission Enabler: Revd Emma Swarbrick 07866 335230 
 
Hon. Assistant Priests:  Revd Helen Houston, Revd Peter Law-Jones 
 
Licensed Lay   Jacqui Briscoe, Joanne Hutchinson, Angela Lee 
Ministers:  David Matthews, Bev Wells, Nicola Whitehead 
 
Authorised Lay Minister: Marianne Cottier Brown and James Walmsley 
 

Our Pattern of Services of Worship. 
 

 
1st 
Sunday 

2nd 

Sunday 
3rd 
Sunday 

4th 
Sunday 

5th 
Sunday 

8:30am 
BCP 
Communion 

St  
Cuthbert 

St John 
St 
Cuthbert 

St John 
To be 
confirme
d 

10:15am 
Holy 
Communion 

Parish St John 
Both 
churches 

St 
Cuthbert 

 
Both 
churches 
 
 

10:15am 
All Age Service  

Communi
on 

St 
Cuthbert 

- St John 

12noon 
Baptisms 

St John 
St 
Cuthbert 

St  
John 

St 
Cuthbert 

- 

11am 
Communion 

Each Wednesday at St Cuthbert 

 

  



 

 

JC Lytham Parish Office 

The Parish Hall 

Church Road 

Lytham 

FY8 5QL 

Tel: 01253 736488 

Email: parish.office@jclytham.church 

Usual office hours: Monday – Friday 9.00am – 1.00pm 

The Vicar’s  ay off is Friday and Emma works Sunday to Wednesday.  If 
you need urgent support on a Friday, please contact Fiona in the office 

who will be able to put you in touch with someone who can help. 

 

 

Website: www.jclytham.church 

Facebook page:  @ JC Lytham 

YouTube Channel:   t Cuthbert’s Lytham 

 

 

 

JC Lytham is a charity registered in England and Wales 
Charity Registration No. 1199630 

Registered Office: - St Cuthbert’s Vicarage, Church Road, 
 Lytham St. Annes, FY8 5PX  

http://www.jclytham.church/

